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Weekly Meeting Minutes - 1 

     
Date:  July 20th, 2017 
 
Project:  NJDEP Division of Coastal Engineering  

Project No. 4270-15 
Longport Point Revetment, Groin, and Jetty Reconstruction 

 
Location: Borough of Longport 
 
 

Attendees: 
  

Erick Doyle NJDEP-BCE 732-255-0767 erick.doyle@dep.nj.gov 

Sarah Bates NJDEP-BCE 732-255-0767 sarah.bates@dep.nj.gov 

Herbert Chambers NJDEP-BCE 732-255-0767 herbert.chambers@dep.nj.gov 

Ely Mahan Agate 609-408-8250 emahan@agateconstruction.net 

Dante Nocito Agate 609-381-4506 dnocito@agateconstruction.net 

Jim Johnston Agate 609-624-9090 jimnj@jei.com 

Richard Carter Longport – Engineer 609-741-5620 engineer@longport-nj.us 

Al Maiorano Longport – PD 609-432-1398 maiorno_albert@longportpd.org 

 
Stonework 

 Atlantic Avenue stonework expected to be completed by the end of week 
o A permit mod will be needed for any additional stone work at Atlantic Avenue 

 Revetment rehandling begun, expecting mat stone deliveries on Monday 
o Agate requesting sketch be provided - NJDEP to provide post meeting 

 New stone deliveries still on schedule for the end of July/Early August 
 

Structure Monitoring 

 4 units actively monitoring the work site 

 Most structural surveys have been completed – a few on 12th Avenue remain however 
they are located more than 100’ from the current construction efforts 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Payment, Submittals 

 Estimates to be determined 20th of each month, an agreement was reached reqrding 
current pay voucher 

 NJDEP requesting additional information regarding quarry stone 
 
Municipal Questions & Concerns: 

 Borough would appreciate if Agate work directly with local PD regarding hauling 
o Frank & Al Maiorano (PD) to coordinate – 609-432-1398 

 NJDEP – Herb Chambers – will notify Dick Carter if the Contractor will work late 

 Requesting the closure at Atlantic Avenue be moved closer to the work zone to allow 
vehicles to turn around – this was completed prior to the meeting.  

o Requesting Contractor to park within the work zone if possible 
 
Next meeting scheduled for Thursday, July 27th at 1 pm at the office trailer 


